
                                                 
  

    

 

Vicksburg Community Schools 

 2020 Bond projects 
 

Bid Package Award Recommendation 

 

Series No. 1 Release No. 1d Middle School Fire Alarm 
 
July 27, 2020 
 
Vicksburg Community Schools received 1 proposal for bid packages (BP 28.1 – New Fire Alarm VCS 
Middle School) on July 23, 2020. 
 
Below is our final review and award recommendations.  
 
Summary of Proposed Improvements: 

 

New Fire Alarm-VCS Middle School  
A new Fire Alarm System including but not limited to New Main Panel, new cabling, & new devices  
will be installed throughout the VCS Middle School Building.  The current Fire Alarm system will 
continue to function while the installation of the new system takes place.  Once commissioning, testing 
and switch over to the new system has been completed the old system will be de-commissioned.  Old 
wiring will be tone tested and dead wire will be removed from existing cable tray/conduits. 
 

Bid Package: 28.1 New Fire Alarm Installation & Commissioning 

                                  

Hi-Tech Electric Company     Base bid: $130,000.00 
       Alternate # 1 Install New Raceway 4000 per Addendum 2: $20,000.00 
 

Note: A post bid alternate cable tray has been recommended. This cost will most likely increase 

the total contract amount. The change proposal will be submitted for approval in the near future.  

 

Total Currant Proposed Contract Amount  $150,000.00 

 

We are recommending that this bid package is awarded to Hi-Tech Electric Company. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to manage this bidding process, provide our recommendations and look 
forward to a successful completion of the above noted projects.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike Frederick 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
           


